
March 25th & April 8th 2014 

What time? 5:45pm to 8:15pm, on both dates 

Where? Coach House, rooms  100 & 200 

Do I need to register? No, just join us! 

*Refreshments and light snacks will be served!  
 

The 2013-14 PhD Pro-seminar class invites you to  

their two-day symposium: 

The End of Innovation?  

Moving Education Research  

Forward in the New Millennium 
Theorists such as Dewey and Freire revolutionized thinking about how 
we teach and how students learn, and about the aims of education. 
However, as classrooms change, reflecting new modes of globalization, 
diversity and technology, we wonder: Are these theories still relevant? 
Can we produce new theories? 
 
Our conference seeks to create a space for the latest DISE PhD student 
cohort to present their findings in a variety of areas related to educa-
tional research and practice. This exciting event promises to be an 
intellectually stimulating and highly engaging endeavour for both  
researchers and practitioners! 

For more information, please email us at: chloe.garcia@mail.mcgill.ca   or   arzina.zaver@mail.mcgill.ca 
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